
 

 

From Housemaster/Art Department: Emily O’Doherty 

 

 
 

         3 November 2017 
Dear 3rd Year Parents 
 

3rd year Architecture Workshop – Saturday 11 November  
 
I am running an Architecture Workshop on Saturday 11 November from 9am – 1pm. 
The aim of this workshop is for boys to design and make a site-specific mini tree 
house. They will have the opportunity to work in small groups and will learn about 
the nature of the design process and how architects work.  
 
There are only 24 places so I will be running it on a first come first serve basis. If 
your son wishes to attend, please fill in the attached consent form and return it to 
me by Wednesday 8 November.  
 
Boys will need to wear suitable clothing as we might work outside if the weather is 
nice. I will provide drinks and snacks but feel free to send them with more if you 
think they will need it! 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any further questions. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Emily O’Doherty 
emily.odoherty@abingdon.org.uk 

Art department phone number – 01235 849254 
 

 
 
 
 
 



I permit my son …………………………………………………………………. to attend  
 
the 3rd year Architecture Workshop on Saturday 11 November. 
 
 
 
Medical information ___________________________________________________ 
 
 
Emergency Contact Name _____________________________________________ 
 
 
Emergency Contact Number ___________________________________________ 
 
 
Signature ____________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Name _______________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Date ________________________________________________________________ 

 


